
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The school year is coming to a close.  Over the past couple of weeks teachers have been collaborating to 
formalise classes for 2018.  The school has met with parents who require additional needs to ensure a 
smooth transition into 2018 classes occur as seamless as possible. 
 
During last week's presentation assemblies I had the great pleasure talking at length about our students all 
being stars, the wonderful staff at Toormina PS and the appreciation we have of our supportive 
families.   Many hands build a house, but many more hearts make a school! 
 
Tomorrow marks the end of my 18 months relieving at Toormina PS as principal.  I have thoroughly 
enjoyed working with the school community in delivering improved outcomes for our kids.  As excited as I 
am about my new adventure as principal at Sawtell PS it is with a great deal of sadness that I say goodbye 
with many of the school community with whom I have connected with.  Toormina is an outstanding school 
and will continue striving for excellence. 
 
School resumes for Year 1-6 students on 30th January. 
 
Have a restful time with loved ones.  
Enjoy your Christmas and stay safe! 
  
Michael Hepi 
Principal 
  

  

Club 1000    Club 2000     Club 3000  
Thomas Anderson   Jack Jones     Ruby Cook 
Nicholas Faulkner   Owen Stevens     Imogen Bilsborough  
Marly Pearson    Madeline Darlow 
Brooklyn Dewson   Esmey Musumeci 
Declan Hailes    Selene Gregory  
Ella Worldon 
Darcy Foley 
 

                                                                                                                                                      

Transport NSW 
Transport NSW have made a few improvements to their system students who are progressing from year 3 do not 
need to reapply if they meet the following conditions: 

 Are continuing at Toormina Public School 

 Are residing at the same address 

 Have not been sent an expiry notification from Transport NSW 
 
 
 

Telephone: 6653 2122   Fax: 6652 8827 

Toormina-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

www.toormina-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Cavanba Road Toormina NSW  

  

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

15th December  Last Day of Term 

2018 

30th January  Year 1-6 Return  

5th February  Kindergarten Start  
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Library News 
Thank you to all students who have returned their library books. For any student who may still have books at home 
please keep looking for them during the school holidays and return these next year. Have a happy and safe festive 
season.   
 
 

Christmas Magic  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
   
 
 
 
 
                                                                                  

                                                                      
 

1/2 Crimson played with computer magic this week and went on an imaginary journey to the North Pole.  

 
 

 

  

 

 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The Shearing 

Shed  

P&C NEWS 

A HUGE thankyou to all of the donors who sponsored our Raffle! Through their       

generosity and the wonderful support of our school community we were able to raise 

an amazing $1004 for our school. THANKYOU!  

Also, thank you for attending our Family Fun Night on Tuesday. It was stacks of fun 

and we raised $850 for our school!  

Thank you for all of your support throughout 2017. Wishing you all a very happy 

Christmas and a relaxing break. See you in the New Year!  


